
 Livonia Public Schools 
 Academic Services 
 
 
Date: December 2, 2020 

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent  

From: Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer 

Subject: Hanover Research Purchase 
 

I would like to request to be placed on the agenda for the Committee of the Whole 
Meeting on December 9, 2020, to request the purchase of Hanover Research 
services. Hanover’s advisors would work with us to provide research on trends, help 
gather and interpret stakeholder feedback, analyze the district’s current performance, 
and provide support in evaluating the elementary integrated modules that we are 
writing for K-4 classrooms  
  
The attached quote is for a three-year contract with Hanover Research. We do have a 
clause to opt out after the 2021-22 school year, in the event we need the funds for 
other purposes. We will be utilizing Title II funds for this purchase.  


